
SAMPSON COUNTY – 
DISPLAY YOUR ADDRESS! 

Our system will not work for you if your address is not properly displayed, and we will have 
difficulty finding you in the event of an emergency.  

If you have any questions about posting your new number, please contact Sampson 
County Emergency Services at 911addressing@sampsonnc.com or 910-631-1045. 

123 At least 3 inches high 

123 

Less than 100 feet 
from road 

If your home or business 
is less than 100 feet from 

the road, you must display 
your number at or near 

your front door. 

Over 100 feet 
from road 123 At least 3 inches high 

If your home or 
business is not visible 

from the road 
-OR- 

if it is 100 feet or more 
from the road, you must 
display your numbers at 

the road next to your 
driveway. 

You may post your number on your mailbox if it is 1) in front of your house; 2) separate from all other mailboxes; 
3) the number is displayed on both sides of the mailbox.

• All residences and businesses in Sampson County must display their new
house number within 90 days of this notification.

• Residences must display numbers at least three inches tall, and businesses
must display numbers at least six inches tall.

• All numbers must be a contrasting color that is easily visible from the road.
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